
PARKS AND RECREATION MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 24,2024 

 SHARED LIST GIVEN TO THE CITY EMPLOYEES REGARDING WORK 

THAT NEEDS TO BE DONE AT THE POOL OVER THE FALL/WINTER. 

 SHARED THE LIST GIVEN TO THE CITY EMPLOYEES REGARDING 

WHAT NEEDS TO BE DONE TO CLOSE THE POOL NEXT YEAR. 

AGREED TO GIVE THE EMPLOYEES ADVANCED NOTICE, SELECTING 

A FEW DAYS, TO GET THIS JOB DONE. PARKS AND REC 

COMMITTEE WILL HELP ASSIST. 

 DISCUSSED THE VISIT TO FAIR BOARD REGARDING FINANCIAL 

ASSISTANCE WITH THE MEMORIAL PARK RESTROOM DOORS. IT 

WAS A POSITIVE DISCUSSION. 

 EPOXY FLOORING CAME OUT AND MEASURED THE SHOWER 

FLOORS AND GAVE US A QUOTE FOR $1500.00. THIS MONEY 

WOULD COME OUT OF THE PERMANENT IMPROVEMENT FUND. 

THEY RECOMMENDED THAT THE PROJECT BE DONE IN THE 

SPRING. 

 WROTE THE 3 WOOD COUNTY PARKS DISTRICT GRANTS AND 

MAILED THEM. 

 SHARED THE FUND STATUS AND FIVE MILER REPORTS. 

 NEXT MEETING, MONDAY, OCTOBER 14, 2024. 


